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23rd April, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome to the summer term. You will soon receive a mini report in place 
of parents evening. Reports will be emailed week beginning 3rd May. If 
you have not received one by Friday 7th May, please contact admin.  
 
 

COVID UPDATE 
If your child has symptoms you must arrange a PCR test. Please DO NOT use LFD 
tests.  
 
Fortunately, COVID cases in school have remained very low. We presently have no positive 
cases and no self-isolations. In total, we have had five positive cases, three adults and two 
children. Thank you for your support and cooperation which has contributed to such low 
numbers.  
 

Breakfast Club 
We will be starting breakfast club again on Monday 10th May. 
There will be a maximum of fifteen children allowed so we will be 
prioritising families according to set criteria including children 
with two working parents or parents attending education. Mrs 
Scott will be communicating with families allowed to attend. If 
you think you are eligible please speak to Mrs Scott.  

 
There will be new arrangements including a shorter session 8.30am – 8.55am. Children will 
sit on class tables to eat breakfast so bubbles will be maintained. There will be no time to 
play on the yard before or after club. This will also ensure bubbles are maintained.  
 

5 o’clock club  
Five o’clock club will resume for working parents and parents in education on Monday 10th 
May. Please contact Mrs Scott if you are eligible. Sessions will run Monday – Thursday £5 
per session. Sessions must be paid for on a Monday.  
 

After school clubs 
We hope to resume some clubs after the June half term.  
 

Important dates 
May Bank holidays – school closed - Monday 3rd May and Monday 31st May.  
 
Summer half term – school closed - Monday 31st May- Friday 4th June  
 
Summer holidays – school closed - Monday 26th July – Tuesday 7th 
September 

 
Yours sincerely 
S Furno 
Head teacher 


